
PEDESTRIANISING  

OUTCOME OF THE CAMDEN HIGH 

Last summer, we asked for your 
views on our proposals to trial a 
motor traffic-free section of 
Camden High Street and changes 
to key streets around Camden High 
Street. Thank you to everyone who 
took the time to share their 
feedback. 

STREET CONSULTATION 

• A motor traffic-free zone on Camden High Street from the 
junction with Parkway and Kentish Town Road to the junction 
with Hawley Crescent and Jamestown Road 

• New loading and delivery areas on the roads surrounding 
Camden High Street 

• New blue badge parking bays on Buck Street 
• New Streateries and loading bays on Jamestown Road 

We asked you how you would feel about this trial that would aim 
to create a vibrant, activated High Street at the heart of Camden 
Town. Following the consultation, Camden has decided to go 
ahead with the trial. This includes the following changes: 

Read on for more details about what to expect during the trial. 

CAMDEN HIGH STREET



If you don’t have access to the 
internet or would like this 
information in another format, 
please call or email us. 

020 7974 4444 

CHS@Camden.gov.uk 

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING THE TRIAL 
We received enormous excitement from residents, businesses, 
and visitors about the proposals. These changes will aim to create 
safer, healthier, and more pleasant public places in Camden Town 
and will open up the space to launch an exciting programme of 
events that celebrate Camden’s communities, rich history and 
grassroots culture. This cultural programme is expected to begin 
later in 2025, and we’ll publish more details soon. 

NEXT STEPS AND MORE INFORMATION 
We are preparing the trial and over the next few weeks we’ll be 
sharing more information about project updates and details on 
upcoming cultural events. Sign up to our Commonplace page 
to receive the latest updates. Here, you’ll also find links to the 
project decision report and our feedback to the consultation. 

camdenhighstreet.commonplace.is 

SIGN UP 
FOR 

UPDATES 

Changes will be made later this year – stay tuned for updates 


